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Maisy Learns to Swim Lucy Cousins 2015-02-10 “Take the
plunge with Maisy and her friends as they splash and
wade through their first swimming lesson.” — Kirkus
Reviews Today Maisy and her friends are going swimming
for the first time. Eddie is a natural, but Maisy and
Tallulah get into the pool slowly?—?ooh, it’s freezing!
But soon they are kicking and floating and even blowing
bubbles with the rest. Whether water-shy or raring to
go, young readers will relate to Maisy as she learns to
make a splash!
The Dinosaur Alphabet Book Jerry Pallotta 2016-08-09 The
perfect way to introduce children to the fascinating
world of dinosaurs. Full of interesting facts--did you
know some dinosaurs had sharp front teeth while others
had no front teeth at all? This alphabet book explores
both the known and the not-so-well known dinosaurs. Meet
the heterodontosaurus (one of the smallest known to
exist), the megalosaurus (the first dinosaur ever
discovered), the iguanodon, the ultrasaurus, and more!
Once again, Jerry Pallotta and Ralph Masiello have
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combined their talents to create a unique children's
book that will inform and entertain young readers.
Bunny Business (Mama's Day at Work) Lori Richmond
2020-03-03 Mama is taking Bunny to work today, and Bunny
couldn't be more excited! But when the office isn't all
it's cracked up to be, Bunny has to get creative to save
the office from boredom. It's morning when Mama gets the
call that the bunnysitter is sick. But Papa is out of
town and school is out. That means Bunny gets to go to
work at Mama's office! But the big city isn't all it's
cracked up to be, even with its many distractions.
Boredom and hunger strike, and Bunny has to take up the
mantle to save Mama's office from the workday blues.
Bunny Business is the perfect read aloud for working
parents and their children. They will laugh and cheer at
the ingenuity of one bunny's impromptu Take Your Child
to Work Day!
Messy Bessey's Garden Pat McKissack 2002 A fun and
engaging way for young children to figure out concepts
and solving problems on his or her own. Rookie Readers
(Ages 5-7) have provided entertaining, high-quality
Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on December 8, 2022 by guest

introductions to reading for more than a generation.
Each title features full-color, often hilarious
illustrations and engaging stories that always involve a
young child figuring out concepts or solving problems on
his or her own. Messy Bessey discovers that with proper
care her garden will flourish.
Starfish Edith Thacher Hurd 2009-07-31 Introduces
beginning readers to different types of starfish while
explaining how these unique-looking creatures eat, live,
and survive in their underwater world.
The Clone Codes Pat McKissack 2010 On the run from a
bounty hunter who arrested her mother for being part of
a secret society devoted to freeing clones, 13-year-old
Leanna learns amazing truths about herself and her
family as she is forced to consider the value of freedom
and what it really means to be human in 2170 America.
The Tree Lady H. Joseph Hopkins 2013-09-17 Unearth the
true story of green-thumbed pioneer and activist Kate
Sessions, who helped San Diego grow from a dry desert
town into a lush, leafy city known for its gorgeous
parks and gardens. Katherine Olivia Sessions never
thought she’d live in a place without trees. After all,
Kate grew up among the towering pines and redwoods of
Northern California. But after becoming the first woman
to graduate from the University of California with a
degree in science, she took a job as a teacher far south
in the dry desert town of San Diego. Where there were
almost no trees. Kate decided that San Diego needed
trees more than anything else. So this trailblazing
young woman singlehandedly started a massive movement
that transformed the town into the green, garden-filled
oasis it is today. Now, more than 100 years after Kate
first arrived in San Diego, her gorgeous gardens and
parks can be found all over the city. Part fascinating
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biography, part inspirational story, this moving picture
book about following your dreams, using your talents,
and staying strong in the face of adversity is sure to
resonate with readers young and old.
Max Has a Fish Wiley Blevins 2012-09-13 Max loves his
pet fish--it can swim, eat, and even blow bubbles. But
Max is incredibly disappointed to learn that his fish
can't dance. Is there another animal that can dance with
Max? Find out at the end of this fun and fast-paced
Level 1 story!
Jim Thorpe, Original All-American Joseph Bruchac
2008-10-02 Jim Thorpe was one of the greatest athletes
who ever lived. He played professional football, Major
League Baseball, and won Olympic gold medals in track &
field. But his life wasn’t an easy one. Born on the Sac
and Fox Reservation in 1887, he encountered much family
tragedy, and was sent as a young boy to various Indian
boarding schools—strict, cold institutions that didn’t
allow their students to hold on to their Native American
languages and traditions. Jim ran away from school many
times, until he found his calling at Pennsylvania’s
Carlisle Indian School. There, the now-legendary coach
Pop Warner recognized Jim’s athletic excellence and
welcomed him onto the football and track teams. Focusing
on Jim Thorpe’s years at Carlisle, this book brings his
early athletic career—and especially his college
football days—to life, while also dispelling some myths
about him and movingly depicting the Native American
experience at the turn of the twentieth century. This is
a book for history buffs as well as sports fans—an
illuminating and lively read about a truly great
American.
Kit and Kaboodle Go Camping Michelle Portice 2020-04-07
Stories + Puzzles = Reading Success! Highlights Puzzle
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Readers offer an innovative approach to learning to read
that integrates puzzles and stories to develop
motivated, confident readers. Hit the trail as Kit and
Kaboodle head up a mountain on their camping trip in
this Level 2 Highlights Puzzle Reader. Kids can help the
duo by finding items for their journey in six Hidden
Pictures puzzles that double as story illustrations.
With a bonus picture dictionary, Kit and Kaboodle Go
Camping is perfect for readers who are starting to
explore reading. National Parenting Seal of Approval
Winner, National Parenting Product Award (NAPPA)
Where Is Max? Mary E. Pearson 2001-03-01 When the class
gerbil escapes from his cage, the children look
everywhere for it and find a way to get it to return
home.
A Piece of Home Jeri Watts 2016-06-14 A child-friendly
story about the trials and triumphs of starting over in
a new place while keeping family and traditions close.
When Hee Jun’s family moves from Korea to West Virginia,
he struggles to adjust to his new home. His eyes are not
big and round like his classmates’, and he can’t
understand anything the teacher says, even when she
speaks s-l-o-w-l-y and loudly at him. As he lies in bed
at night, the sky seems smaller and darker. But little
by little Hee Jun begins to learn English words and make
friends on the playground. And one day he is invited to
a classmate’s house, where he sees a flower he knows
from his garden in Korea — mugunghwa, or rose of Sharon,
as his friend tells him — and Hee Jun is happy to bring
a shoot to his grandmother to plant a “piece of home” in
their new garden. Lyrical prose and lovely illustrations
combine in a gentle, realistic story about finding
connections in an unfamiliar world.
Messy Bessey's School Desk Pat McKissack 1998-09-01 When
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Messy Bessey starts to clean up her desk at school, she
inspires the rest of the class to clean up the entire
room.
Liz at Marigold Lake Callie Barkley 2014-04-29 The
Critter Club is going camping—but are they really ready
for a weekend in the wilderness? When Liz invites the
Critter Club girls to her house at Marigold Lake for the
weekend, they are really excited for their camping
adventure—especially because Marigold Lake is known for
having lots of wildlife! While the girls are there, they
plan to do stuff like swim and canoe in the lake, go on
a nature walk, and camp out. But with every activity,
something seems to go horribly wrong. Amy accidentally
tips over the canoe when the girls are out on the lake;
Ellie gets spooked by what she thinks is a snake on
their walk; and Marion is not pleased about sleeping
outside in a tent. Liz thinks her friends aren’t having
fun, and she starts to feel awful. Will the great
weekend she planned turn out to be a disaster? With
easy-to-read language and illustrations on almost every
page, The Critter Club chapter books are perfect for
beginning readers.
Clever Monkey: A Folktale from West Africa Rob Cleveland
2017-12-13 Read Along or Enhanced eBook: When two greedy
jungle cats discover a large piece of cheese, they can't
decide how to divide it fairly. The clever monkey comes
to their rescue. Or so they think. After reading this
trickster tale from West Africa, you will think twice
before asking a monkey for help.
Messy Bessey's Holidays Patricia C. McKissack 2009-07-10
Bessey and her mother bake cookies for Christmas,
Kwanzaa, and Hanukkah, and after cleaning up the
kitchen, they distribute the treats to their neighbors.
I Am the Artist Dawn Anderson 2006-09-01 After a boy
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watches his little sister paint, he decides to paint,
too. Rookie Reader.
The Rise of Christianity Rodney Stark 1997-05-09 This
"fresh, blunt, and highly persuasive account of how the
West was won—for Jesus" (Newsweek) is now available in
paperback. Stark's provocative report challenges
conventional wisdom and finds that Christianity's
astounding dominance of the Western world arose from its
offer of a better, more secure way of life. "Compelling
reading" (Library Journal) that is sure to "generate
spirited argument" (Publishers Weekly), this account of
Christianity's remarkable growth within the Roman Empire
is the subject of much fanfare. "Anyone who has puzzled
over Christianity's rise to dominance...must read it."
says Yale University's Wayne A. Meeks, for The Rise of
Christianity makes a compelling case for startling
conclusions. Combining his expertise in social science
with historical evidence, and his insight into
contemporary religion's appeal, Stark finds that early
Christianity attracted the privileged rather than the
poor, that most early converts were women or
marginalized Jews—and ultimately "that Christianity was
a success because it proved those who joined it with a
more appealing, more assuring, happier, and perhaps
longer life" (Andrew M. Greeley, University of Chicago).
There's a Fly Guy in My Soup (Fly Guy #12) Tedd Arnold
2013-01-01 At a fancy hotel dinner, Fly Guy gets into
some trouble--and the restaurant's soup! When Buzz and
his family have dinner in a fancy hotel's restaurant,
Fly Guy isn't allowed in. After searching through the
hotel's trash, Fly Guy smells a wonderful aroma coming
from the restaurant's kitchen. Fly Guy causes some messy
mayhem in the restaurant, and in the end, everyone needs
a bath!
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A Picture of Freedom Pat McKissack 2011-01-01 In 1859
twelve-year-old Clotee, a house slave who must conceal
the fact that she can read and write, records in her
diary her experiences and her struggle to decide whether
to escape to freedom.
The Berenstain Bears' School Talent Show Mike Berenstain
2020-12-22 The Berenstain Bears take part in the school
talent show in this exciting addition to the classic New
York Times bestselling series. From the cub’s magic
tricks to Trudy’s yodeling, any student can be in the
show. All you need is a talent! Beginning readers will
enjoy this fun tale about their favorite family of
bears. The Berenstain Bears' School Talent Show is a
Level One I Can Read book, which means it's perfect for
children learning to sound out words and sentences.
Crazy Joy Mary Katherine Backstrom 2022-08-30 A
bestselling author helps readers find radical joy in a
world full of constant comparison by accepting that life
is a wild ride and happiness fluctuates with our
circumstances. Happiness is considered a destination,
but the finish line is constantly moving—when we get
married, find that dream job, move away from home, have
a baby, build a dream house, etc. We are promised that a
happy life is tied to these milestones. But what if
society has it wrong? What if happiness isn't the goal
at all? With her trademark candor and hilarious
storytelling, MK paints a picture of a different
life—one bursting with a force that is far more
sustainable and vibrant: joy. Crazy Joy will help
readers: 1. Identify and reject ridiculous expectations
that society has placed on their lives. 2. Liberate
their hearts from the comparison prison and feel content
in their current circumstances. 3. View themselves,
inside and out, as the masterpiece creations they are.
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4. Find joy (and dare we say, laughter!) in the middle
of life's biggest messes. Witty and refreshingly honest,
MK invites her readers to embark on a counter-cultural
journey toward a life filled to the brim with
contentment, humor, and most importantly, Crazy Joy.
Harriet and the Garden 2004-01-01 Harriet feels terrible
after accidentally trampling a neighbor's garden and
ruining her prize dahlia, until she confesses and sets
things right.
Messy Bessey and the Birthday Overnight Pat McKissack
2009-07-10 Messy Bessey shows herself to be a true
friend and a good guest when she helps to clean up after
a messy birthday sleepover.
When We Were on Fire Addie Zierman 2013-10-15 In the
strange, us-versus-them Christian subculture of the
1990s, a person’s faith was measured by how many WWJD
bracelets she wore and whether he had kissed dating
goodbye. Evangelical poster child Addie Zierman wore
three bracelets asking what Jesus would do. She also led
two Bible studies and listened exclusively to Christian
music. She was on fire for God and unaware that the
flame was dwindling—until it burned out. Addie
chronicles her journey through church culture and first
love, and her entrance—unprepared and angry—into
marriage. When she drops out of church and very nearly
her marriage as well, it is on a sea of tequila and
depression. She isn’t sure if she’ll ever go back. When
We Were on Fire is a funny, heartbreaking story of
untangling oneself from what is expected to arrive at
faith that is not bound by tradition or current church
fashion. Addie looks for what lasts when nothing else
seems worth keeping. It’s a story for doubters, cynics,
and anyone who has felt alone in church.
The Infamous Ratsos Are Not Afraid Kara LaReau
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2017-09-12 When Louie and Ralphie Ratso set out to
transform a cluttered lot into an arcade, they end up
conquering a few surprising fears along the way. Louie
and Ralphie Ratso have a genius idea: if they clear out
the lot down the street, they can use all the junk lying
around to build makeshift games for a Big City FunTime
Arcade! With their friends to help, they’ll be able to
recycle all the old abandoned stuff into whack-a-mouse,
a high-striker, a fortune-telling booth and more.
Everyone says the house next to the lot is haunted, but
if Louie just pretends it’s not there, he can ignore the
goose bumps he gets every time he looks at it. Ralphie’s
head’s not exactly in the game, either, because of some
rumors that have been swirling around school. But
they’re Ratsos, and like their dad Big Lou, Ratsos
aren’t afraid of anything — right? Kara LaReau and Matt
Myers team up for a second surprisingly touching chapter
book proving that sometimes the things you fear the most
aren’t at all what you thought — and might be exactly
what you need to feel better.
Messy Bessey's Closet Pat McKissack 2002-03-01 Messy
Bessey learns a lesson about sharing when she cleans out
her closet.
A Rhythm of Prayer Sarah Bessey 2021-02-09 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • For the weary, the angry, the
anxious, and the hopeful, this collection of moving,
tender prayers offers rest, joyful resistance, and a
call to act, written by Barbara Brown Taylor, Amena
Brown, Nadia Bolz-Weber, and other artists and thinkers,
curated by the author Glennon Doyle calls “my favorite
faith writer.” It’s no secret that we are overworked,
overpressured, and edging burnout. Unsurprisingly, this
fact is as old as time—and that’s why we see so many
prayer circles within a multitude of church traditions.
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These gatherings are a trusted space where people seek
help, hope, and peace, energized by God and one another.
This book, curated by acclaimed author Sarah Bessey,
celebrates and honors that prayerful tradition in a
literary form. A companion for all who feel the immense
joys and challenges of the journey of faith, this
collection of prayers says it all aloud, giving readers
permission to recognize the weight of all they carry.
These writings also offer a broadened imagination of
hope—of what can be restored and made new. Each prayer
is an original piece of writing, with new essays by
Sarah Bessey throughout. Encompassing the full breadth
of the emotional landscape, these deeply tender yet
subversive prayers give readers an intimate look at the
diverse language and shapes of prayer.
Messy Bessey's Family Reunion Pat McKissack 2000-03
Rookie Readers "RM" have provided entertaining, highquality introductions to reading for more than a
generation. Each title features full-color, often
hilarious illustrations and engaging stories that always
involve a young child figuring out concepts or solving
problems on his or her own. Every new title contains a
Word List and a color-coded reading-level key on the
back cover. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.
Out of Sorts Sarah Bessey 2015-11-03 From the popular
blogger and provocative author of Jesus Feminist comes a
riveting new study of Christianity that helps you
wrestle with—and sort out—your faith. In Out of Sorts,
Sarah Bessey—award-winning blogger and author of Jesus
Feminist, which was hailed as “lucid, compelling, and
beautifully written” (Frank Viola, author of God’s
Favorite Place on Earth)—helps us grapple with core
Christian issues using a mixture of beautiful
storytelling and biblical teaching, a style well
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described as “narrative theology.” As she candidly
shares her wrestlings with core issues—such as who Jesus
is, what place the Church has in our lives, how to
disagree yet remain within a community, and how to love
the Bible for what it is rather than what we want it to
be—she teaches us how to walk courageously through our
own tough questions. In the process of gently helping us
sort things out, Bessey teaches us how to be as
comfortable with uncertainty as we are with solid
answers. And as we learn to hold questions in one hand
and answers in the other, we discover new depths of
faith that will remain secure even through the storms of
life.
Katie Did It Becky Bring McDaniel 2003-09-01 Katie is a
youngest child whose brother and sister seem to blame
her for everything, but sometimes it's good to know that
"Katie did it."
Otto Goes to School Todd Parr 2011-02-21 The first day
of school is both scary and exciting for Otto. At first,
he is very nervous, but then he realizes how much fun
school can be. Otto learns all kinds of things - how to
share his toys, how to play games, and even how to
remember that shoes are for wearing, not for eating.
(Silly Otto!) Todd Parr's bold illustrations and simple
text are the perfect fit for children just starting
their reading journey. At the end of the story, Todd
offers a reassuring message to cure those back-to-school
jitters: "The first day of school is fun and exciting.
You will meet new friends, learn new things, and then
you will be really, really smart! Love, Otto and Todd."
Paddington Sets Sail Michael Bond 2016-05-03 Paddington
Bear has charmed readers of all ages for almost 60
years! Now part of the I Can Read line, Michael Bond’s
classic character will delight beginning readers with
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his curious nature and nose for adventure. Paddington is
thrilled to go to the beach with the Browns. He’s never
splashed in the ocean or built a sand castle. Outfitted
with a new set of beach toys, Paddington seems ready for
whatever comes his way. But the biggest surprise of all
sweeps Paddington off on a new adventure. Paddington
Sets Sail is a Level One I Can Read book, which means
it’s perfect for children learning to sound out words
and sentences.
Messy Bessey Patricia C. McKissack 2009-07-10
Fly Guy Meets Fly Girl! (Fly Guy #8) Tedd Arnold
2013-11-26 In the 8th book of the bestselling Fly Guy
series, Fly Guy falls in love!Fly Guy has met his match,
and her name is Fly Girl. Fly Guy can do fancy flying.
Fly Girl can do fancier flying. Fly Guy can eat gross
stuff. Fly Girl can eat grosser stuff. Fly Guy can say
his boy's name--Buzzzzzz! And Fly Girl can say her
girl's name--Lizzzzzzz! Fly Guy is totally impressed,
and totally smitten. Will Fly Guy and Fly Girl get
married and leave Buzz without his dear pet?
Who Needs a Checkup?: An Acorn Book (Hello, Hedgehog #3)
Norm Feuti 2020-02-04 Harry has a checkup in this
adorable early reader perfect for fans of Frog and Toad!
Pick a book. Grow a Reader!This series is part of
Scholastic's early reader line, Acorn, aimed at children
who are learning to read. With easy-to-read text, a
short-story format, plenty of humor, and full-color
artwork on every page, these books will boost reading
confidence and fluency. Acorn books plant a love of
reading and help readers grow!Harry is going to the
doctor! But Harry is nervous. He does not know what will
happen there. What if he gets a shot? Hedgehog knows
just what to do. He will help Harry get ready for his
checkup! These reassuring, laugh-out-loud stories with
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full-color artwork and easy-to-read text throughout are
perfect for new readers!
Bless This Mess Rev. Molly Baskette 2019-08-06 A witty,
compelling guide to raising open-minded and morally
grounded kids in these crazy times, with an approach
that’s rooted in science, psychology, and faith
“Groundbreaking, profound, frank and friendly.”—Wendy
Mogel, PhD, author of The Blessing of a Skinned Knee
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY LIBRARY
JOURNAL When Rev. Molly Baskette and Dr. Ellen O’Donnell
first met, they were both new mothers seeking parenting
wisdom. They read a lot of books on the topic, but none
of them contained practical suggestions that would help
their families psychologically and spiritually while
maintaining their progressive values: How do we teach
the art of forgiving and serving others? How do we raise
kids who are tolerant, curious, and honorable? And what
about the sex talk? Taking matters into their own hands,
Baskette and O’Donnell began creating actionable steps
addressing these questions and more. This book is the
fruit of their many conversations begun long ago during
the daycare carpool, from angsty moments to hallelujahs.
In Bless This Mess, readers will gain constructive tools
as they learn how to talk to their children about social
justice, money, God, ethics, bullying, disabilities,
sexuality, and their bodies. Parents will also glean
insights on how to serve others with joy, give
generously and gratefully, and—perhaps most
important—learn how to stop being so afraid all the damn
time, even while raising kids in an increasingly chaotic
and often scary world. With real-life examples,
relatable personal stories, and strategies tailored to
the toddler, preteen, or teenager, Bless This Mess
guides parents of children at all stages of their
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development.
The Yellow Yacht Ron Roy 2005-03-22 Dink, Josh, and Ruth
Rose help catch the thieves who have stolen gold from
Sammi's parents, the king and queen of Costra.
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Bugs in the Garden Cathy Hapka 2015
How Many Fish? Caron Lee Cohen 2000-01-26 In the bay...
There are six little fish.Along come six little feet.
What will happen when they meet?
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